From: Nicole Zwiers | COCOO Registrar < registrar@cocoo.on.ca>

Date: Thu, Oct 20, 2022 at 11:59 AM

Subject: Reminder - Registrant Practice Data Survey



College of Chiropodists of Ontario

Dear Member,

As a reminder for those who haven't yet completed the registrant practice data survey, please complete the survey by **11 p.m. on Monday, October 31, 2022**.

The survey can be accessed at the link below:

Click here to complete the survey

Thank you to those members who have already completed the survey.

Should you have any difficulty completing the survey, please contact Stanley Huang at shuang@cocoo.on.ca

Should you have any questions about the survey, please contact me at registrar@cocoo.on.ca

Sincerely, Nicole Zwiers B.A (Hons) LLB, LLM Registrar/CEO College of Chiropodists of Ontario



College of Chiropodists of Ontario is located at 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 1901, Toronto, ON M5G 1Z8.